
CLEAN WATER PARTNERSHIP
PERRYWOOD STORMWATER RETROFIT PROJECT

PROJECT ADDRESS

ANTICIPATED START DATE:
February 2024 (weather permitting)

ANTICIPATED COMPLETION DATE: 
November 2024 (weather Permitting)

Waterfowl Way Pond, Upper Marlboro, MD 20774

PROJECT DETAILS:
The Perrywood stormwater management pond is an existing 
wet pond that will be retrofitted by the Clean Water Partnership 
to meet current federal regulatory stormwater compliance 
requirement. The project will include constructing forebays at 
each of the ponds inflow channels resulting in improved water 
quality. This stormwater construction project will also 
incorporate the addition of an aquatic bench and the installation 
of native vegetation that will help reduce pollutants and 
sediments entering the pond.

GENERAL CONTRACTOR: Nardi Construction

DESIGN ENGINEERS: Soltesz

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL):
7:00 am - 5:00 pm weekdays

PROGRAM DETAILS:

If you have any questions, please contact:
Jam.Kendrick@thecleanwaterpartnership.com

For more information, please visit:
www.thecleanwaterpartnership.com

The Clean Water Partnership is a 30-year community-based 
partnership between Prince George’s County and Corvias 
Infrastructure Solutions (CIS) with a turnkey stormwater 
management program that has proven its ability to achieve 
regulatory compliance requirements, create greater 
community buy-in and education along with long-term local 
economic benefits for residents and local, small, and minority 
disadvantaged businesses. The partnership includes a 
30-year maintenance agreement, making the CWP 
responsible for functional maintenance to ensure proper 
function of the facility; thereafter, the County will assume 
responsibility.

CONSTRUCTION DETAILS:
The proposed work involves the modification of one forebay 
and the construction of two new forebays, removal of sediment 
and material from the pond and clearing of vegetation within the 
non-wood buffer area along Water Fowl Way, as required by 
Maryland Department of the Environment.  Contractor will 
access and exit the construction site from Water Fowl Way and 
will maintain the road daily to ensure safe passage along the 
construction site.

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE


